
From: dgtest2@gmail.com
To: Irma Parker; Joe Chow
Cc: Jimmy Niemann
Subject: Resignation from Board of Zoning Adjustment
Date: Tuesday, January 18, 2022 11:32:15 AM

Addison City Council,
 
I will be registering to run for Addison City Council for the 2022 term. As required, I am tendering
resignation from Board of Zoning Adjustment effective January 18, 2022. It has been my pleasure to
serve on this Board and I appreciate Jimmy Niemann’s leadership of the Board as well as my fellow
Board member’s participation and contribution.
 
 
Thank you,
Darren Gardner
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